

Committee for the Executive Office

The Rt Hon Simon Hart MP Secretary of State for Wales secretary.state@ukgovwales.gov.uk

24 September 2020

Dear Simon

UK Internal Market Bill

At its meeting on 23 September 2020, the Northern Ireland Assembly Committee for the Executive Office considered a copy of correspondence to you, dated 18 September 2020, from Mick Antoniw MS, Chair of the Welsh Parliament Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee, seeking the UK Government's understanding of the application of the Sewel Convention to the UK Internal Market Bill.

The Committee for the Executive Office is also keen to know the UK Government's understanding on this issue and has requested that it is copied into your response to the Chair of the Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee.

Yours sincerely

be weralt

Colin McGrath MLA Chairperson, Committee for the Executive Office

cc. Mick Antoniw MS, Chair of Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee

E-mail: Committee.Executive@niassembly.gov.uk